
This letter is to affirm that American Association of University Women, Silicon Valley (CA) branch (EIN 
93-1556415) is recognized by the IRS as a tax exempt entity (under IRS code section 501 c 4) and is an 
Affiliate included in our Group Exemption. 

September 22, 2023 

Re: AAUW, Inc. Letter of Good Standing 

To Whom It May Concern: 

AAUW, Inc. (American Association of University Women, Inc.) is a national tax exempt organization 
recognized by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) under code section 501 c 3. 

The official AAUW leaders of Record for this branch affiliate are as follows: 

President/Administrators 
Allyson Johnson, 855 Arroyo Road, Los Altos, CA 94024-3113, 650.822.8594; allysonyj@hotmail.com 
Vicki Reeder, 35 Mayer Ct., Los Altos, CA 94022, 650.941.8135; msvickir@sbcglobal.net 

Finance Officer 
Claire Noonan, 950 University Ave., Los Altos, CA 94024-4643; 650.704.4257; c.noonan@yahoo.com 
Mary Ashley, 3114 Cowper St., Palo Alto, CA 94306-3001; 650.494.1829; meashley@pacbell.net 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact AAUW’s customer 
support, Connect2AAUW by email at connect@aauw.org or send email to Angela Cooper, Sr. Manager, 
Connect and Advancement and Partnerships, at coopera@aauw.org. 

Sincerely, 

Gloria Blackwell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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